
Construction Activities & Upcoming Work 

Contractor has been working on removing the pavement on Lathrop Street and 
hauling it away.  The woven geotextile fabric and subbase installation at the 
motorized boat launch is underway.  Upcoming, the contractor plans to begin 
excavating, widening and rebuilding Lathrop between the railroad crossing and the 
levee. 

 
Traffic Closures 

There will be a single lane closure on Lathrop Street between the railroad crossing 
and the levee, watch for flaggers.   
 
Full closure of the Motorized Boat Launch and Parking Area M-F; west half of the 
Swim Beach Parking Area. Look for notices posted at parking areas with 
information about upcoming closures. Be mindful of construction operations on 
site. 
 
Contractor's schedule is Monday thru Friday, 7am-7pm. 
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Above: Excavator is removing the old pavement on 
Lathrop Street. 
 
Left: Geotextile fabric being placed at the motorized 
boat launch. 
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